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December 1, 1942.

Dr. Emanuel Windholz,
2686 Union St.,
San Francisco, Calif.

Dear Dr. Windholz:

I am glad to confirm the data given
to you by Dr. Campbell concerning his analytical
training. I suppose that he would need more super-
vised work and also more technical seminars. I -
have no judgment as to whether he needs more personal
analysis, because I do not know how he has developed
since he left New York.

At any rate, I feel like congratulating
you on acquiring a member as intelligent and active
as Douglas Campbell is.

If there are any more guestions in this
matter, please feel free to ask me.

Sincerely yours,
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